
Announcement from the Facutty of Pol.itical Sclence, Thammasat University

Cal.l. for Appllcations: Visiting Postdoctoral Fellowship

for the Academic Year 2025

ln accordance with the announcement on the Vislting PostdoctoraI Feltowship,

the Faculty of PoliticaI Science at Thammasat University is now accepting applications for

the Visiting Postdoctoral Fel.lowship for the academic year 2025. Detail.s are provided below:

1. Important Dates:

Application Deadtine: December !'t, 2025

lnterviews: -)anuary 2026

Announcement of SuccessfuI Candidates: March 2026

2. Apptication Submission:

App[ications and required supporting documents shou[d be submitted via

email to oiapolsc@tu.ac.th, or by maiIto the following address:

Office of lnternationaI Affairs

Faculty of Political. Science, Thammasat University (Tha Prachan Campus)

2 Prachan Road, Bangkok 10200, Thaitand

3. lnquiries:

For further information, please contact us by emaiI at oiapolsc6ltu.ac.th,

or by phone at +66 @D 221'-6111 to 20, extension 812302.

Announced on June 5 , 2025

(Associate Professor PuLi Fuwongcharoen, PhD)

Dea n

Faculty of PoliticaI Science, Thammasat University
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